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Christmas Events  
KS1 Nativity at School 

Tuesday 12th December 2.00pm and 6.30pm 

There are Tickets still available for 2.00pm 

showing. 

Remember NO Ticket, NO Entry. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December. Donations to Save the 

Children. 

Christmas Dinner at School 

Wednesday 20th December. Booking form 

should have been returned to school by today. 

If you’ve not returned it please do so by 

Monday. 

Carol Service at Church 

Thursday 21st December 2.00—2.45pm.  

School Website 

Please check the school website regularly for 

information, dates and news. 

You will see on our website that we now have a 

school Twitter account to help keep you updated 

too. If you wish to follow us we are:  

@Trawden School  

Student Council 

The Student Council have been very busy over 

the last few weeks and are preparing a termly 

newsletter to keep 

everyone up to date with 

what they are involved in 

at school. The first 

release should be in the 

last week of term. Please 

look out for it and 

support our young 

politicians and leaders of 

the future. 

Snow 

As there is a risk of snow for next week, here 

is a reminder of the procedures. 

A decision will be taken prior to 8.30am with 

regard to Dean Street. If it is felt to be 

dangerous, a walking bus will be implemented 

from the bottom of the hill. Parents may leave 

children with a member of staff who will walk 

them up the hill.  

Any school snow closure will be posted on the 

school website and also on 2BR radio station 

by 7.30am.  

Breakfast club 

attenders may 

contact the school 

prior to this for an 

update. 

After School Club 
Please be aware that there will be no After 

School Club on Thursday 21st December 

following the Carol Service and you will need to 

make alternative arrangements. 

Carol Service 

Please join us for our annual Carol Service on 

Thursday 21st December at 2.00pm at St Mary’s 

Church. We anticipate that it will last for 

approximately 45 minutes. Children may be 

collected from the church at 2.45pm. Anyone 

remaining after this will walk back to school with 

the staff to be collected at 3.30pm 

Lost Property 

The school has collected a vast amount of lost 

property over the course of this term. We 

strongly suggest that children and parents take 

some time at the end of a school day next week 

to go through to check for any missing items. 

Once we break up, the box is emptied ready for 

the new term. 


